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June 2021 Tackle Box 

 

June is here and soon the afternoon thunderstorms will be rolling through.  

As we move toward the warmer and wetter months, we need to keep a 

weather eye out and plan our fishing trips more carefully.  We also need to 

pay attention to the weather systems that will be moving through the Atlantic and Gulf of 

Mexico.  

May brought us some decent weather, perhaps a bit too windy at times. Our game fish 

were back and biting, although Redfish were scarce.  The “Spring Slam” had several 

boats record all three fish species and it was great day on the water.  Tarpon have been 

sighted and “Jersey” (aka John Marchetti) landed a good-sized fish on light tackle in 

May.  The kayak group were closed out in May due to small-craft warnings, but they will 

be back and fishing the Halfway Creek Loop in June. 

 

Looking ahead to June events, we target Snook in the backwater in the always exciting 

“Snooky Hooky” event.  Our Offshore anglers continue to put fish on the “Offshore Slam” 

leaderboard. As a quick reminder, anyone wishing to participate in this event has until 

the end of June to sign up. Twenty-six anglers are competing in the event thus far and 

there is plenty of time left to fish.  

 

Our general meeting will be held at the YMCA on Tuesday, June 1st at the regular 

meeting time of 7:00 PM.  This will be an interesting and informative meeting as we have 

brought together a panel of the club’s premier offshore anglers to talk about finding and 

catching offshore species several of which are upcoming FOMs: Grouper, Cobia, and 

Permit.  As an added feature we will have Mike Sipos, the Florida Sea Grant Agent - 

UF/IFAS Extension for Collier County, here at a table, discussing several methods to 
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release offshore species suffering from Barotrauma. 

 

Our picnic this month is the long awaited “Steak Picnic” to be held at noon, June 16th 

at Sarazen Park.  You will not want to miss this event. Check the flyer in this edition for 

all the details. 

 

Just on the horizon we will embark on the four-month-long “Triple Crown Tournament” 

which kicks-off on July 1st. Sign up now at the discounted fee of $20 and use the credit 

card payment option to ensure you are registered before June 30th.  Be sure to see 

the flyer in this edition. 

 

We do need a few volunteers to help keep the club running smoothly in 2022.  We will 

need someone to run the "Sheepshead Tournament" and someone to become the 

club’s Quartermaster.  Gloria Robertson who did an outstanding job with both of those 

positions for the past 4 years will step down at the end of 2021. Gloria will help anyone 

stepping up get started in either, or both activities.  

 

If you can, get out and fish! 

 

June’s Fishing Quote. “It doesn't matter if the rod is or isn't bent. Time spent 

fishing is time well spent.” – Justin Morgan 

 

Tight Lines,  

 

Keith 

 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of May 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Leader Board 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of May 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Fish of the Month 

 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoard/leader-board2021.pdf
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm












 
  





 







 
 

 

Coming Events 

 
                                                      JUNE 

               The General Meeting is June 1st see attached flyer for more information 

 

               Fishing Events  Offshore Slam continues see flyer this Newsletter 

                                         Snooky-Hooky see flyer this Newsletter 

 

               Steak Picnic is June 16th see flyer and sign-up sheet this Newsletter 

 

               Kayak Event see Website for details 

 

                                                                 JULY 

 

               The General Meeting is July 6th details to follow 

 

               Fishing Events  Offshore Slam Continues no more sign-ups 

                                         Start of Annual Triple Crown Tournament  

                                         Man Bites Shark see flyer the Newsletter 

 

               Kayak Event see Website for details 

 

 

                                                            
 

Be sure to check the MSC Website for the latest information regarding the noted 

Events 

 



 

 

 

Update from the Editor 
June 2021 

 

Your editor was back attending the Water Advisory Committee (WAC) meeting.  There 

are several new members including former councilman William Trotter.  The focus of 

the meeting was on water quality issues, including recent test results, circulation 

improvements, and enforcement of the existing code regarding property runoff. 

 

The April tests results showed a decline in nitrogen levels, most likely due to the lack of 

rain and resulting minimal runoff into waterways over the last several months.  

Regional testing showed the Marco Island results to be the same as those from the 

Ten Thousand Island waters, but slightly higher than results from Rookery Bay. 

 

The project to install large pipes under San Marco Road to enhance tidal circulation 

has been approved and funded.  Installation should happen next year.  A similar 

project is happening along Route 92 heading towards Goodland and beyond. 

 

The discussion regarding code enforcement centered on waterfront homes which 

discharge roof and yard runoff directly into adjacent channels.  This is a code violation 

which is not being enforced.  The recommendation is to survey via boat, noting homes 

with violations.  Following the survey there would be a “Door Hanger” champagne 

which would place at the homeowners’ door a Bulletin containing code information and 

detailing environmental damage caused by the direct discharge of runoff into our 

channels.  The goal is to get voluntary compliance regarding this sensitive issue. 

 

The above is a sample of what the Committee is all about.  More support of the 

committee by MSC members would help them as they present their recommendations 

to the City Council.  The Committee works hard on environmental issues and we all 

should hope their efforts will lead to action by the various City Departments.  The next 

meeting should be July 15th, 9AM at the City Meeting Room. 

 

Regarding the various Club activities checkout the other pages of this newsletter.  As 

always, your Editor welcomes interesting pictures and short “Fishtails” regarding same.  

I can be reached at pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com. 

 















 





Marco Sportfishing Club Sponsors 

Keep them in mind when you need their services. 
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